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RURAL BULK FUEL MANAGER TRAINING CLASSES 

Friday, January 4, 2019 (Anchorage) - the State of Alaska’s Division of Community and Regional 
Affairs, in partnership with the Denali Commission, will offer two Rural Bulk Fuel Financial 
Management workshops in February and March. 
 
The 16-hour workshops will focus on how to sustainably operate rural bulk fuel facilities, 
covering such topics as:  
 

• budget and financial reporting 
• rate setting 
• collection strategies 
• tracking inventory and fuel usage 
• policies and procedures 
• fuel financing  

 
The February 19 & 20 class will focus on bulk fuel facilities with resale operations; the March 19 
& 20 class will focus on electric utility bulk fuel farms and will include information on Power 
Cost Equalization (PCE) reporting and reimbursement. Scholarships may be available to help 
defray lodging and travel expenses.  
 
For more information and application forms, contact: Brenda Hewitt, Local Government 
Specialist, (907) 269-5939 or brenda.hewitt@alaska.gov 
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